
Summer A Level Exam Results 2018 – Arrangements for collection 
 
Year 13 A Level Exam Results will be available for collection by the student 
from the Upper Site Dining Hall on Thursday 16th August 2018 from 9:00am 
 
If a student is unable to collect their results and wishes someone else to collect them on their behalf 
(e.g. a parent or a nominated representative) they must provide the following: 
Proof of the student’s identity i.e. passport, driving licence or birth certificate 
A signed letter of authorisation from the student 
Proof of their own identity 
 
If for any reason a student cannot collect their results personally or send in a nominated 
representative, we are able to post out results upon receipt of an A5 stamped self-addressed 
envelope (please ensure the correct postage is affixed). This must be left at the main reception and 
marked for the attention of the Exams Office.  
 
Results CANNOT under any circumstances be given out over the telephone, text, fax or via email. 


